
Good afternoon families
Orientation Day
Tomorrow (Tuesday) is the 2024 Orientation Day from 12pm -
1.50pm. All new students are invited to join us for this session.
Students will go into their 2024 classroom with their teacher
and classmates for 2024.

2024 Classroom Teachers
We are very excited to announce our teaching line up for
2024. We have the joy of welcoming a few new teachers to
join our St Peter’s team.

Mumumburra - Prep
Jess Amos & Olivia Keating

Duan - Prep
Cindy Purdon

New Class (no name yet) - Yr 1/2
Jake Wilkinson & Gabe Isaac

Balam balam - Yr 1/2
Sharna Holland & Katrina Kerr

Mur Murra - Yr 1/2
Jo Negri (Pangrazio) & Miggy Podosky

Barrangal - Yr 3/4
Damian Cairns

Yulawil - Yr 3/4
Jacqui Willis & Karli Price

Wirrap - Yr 3/4
Joanne Doolan

Guwak - Yr 5/6
Paris Robinson

Banya - Yr 5/6
Lill Daley & Emmanuel Kerr

Njana Nganity 5/6
Mel Bradley

Congratulations Mrs Smith
We wish Emma Smith all the very best as she leaves us to
begin the parenthood journey with her husband Kerin. We
can’t wait to meet your new little human next year!

Expo & Assembly
This Friday is the Term 4 Learning Expo - where all the
students will have work displayed for families to come and
see! We will then have our Final Assembly - where the
Murtagh Gamily Awards will be handed out and the Christmas
Raffle will be drawn! The Expo will begin at 12pm and the
Assembly will commence at 1.20pm. All families and friends
are invited to join us. All donations for the raffle prizes need to
be in by Wednesday please.

Choir visiting St John of God Hospital
Our choir have been practising Christmas carols and will go to
St John of God Hospital on Tuesday the 12th of December - if
your child is in the choir please give permission via the SiMON
Everywhere App.

End of Year Mass & Dinner
Next Tuesday - the 12th of December - we will have our End
of Year Mass at 6pm where we will farewell our Yr 6s and
celebrate our year together. Afterwards we will have our
take-away dinner on the oval. Families are asked to pick up
their own take-away dinner on their way back to school after
Mass. Hopefully Santa will be able to visit us too!

A moment in prayer
Yesterday we started the season of Advent - a time of
preparation for the coming of Jesus at Christmas.
Almighty God,

As we begin this season of Advent, remind us again that in the
midst of our darkness you are bringing us peace, to calm our
anxious spirits and hectic lives.
Turn our hearts toward you.
Help us be ready to welcome your son - Jesus.

Amen

God bless, Jen & Jeremy
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DATES TO REMEMBER Students Last Day for 2023 - The last day of the year
for students will be Friday the 15th of December.
Students will finish at 2.15pm on this day.

Co-Principals Award
Annaleise

Last week’s recipient of the Co-Principal award was Annaleise
from Yr 3/4. Annaleise has shown remarkable resilience and
courage over the last few weeks. She has been a real leader
among the 3/4 students. Thank you Annaleise - you have
shown fantastic Care for Others.


